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First of all I would like to personally thank those 

who have given me the opportunity to serve as 

your president of Region 2.  I would also like to 

thank all those who were in attendance at the 

annual ICC ABM, and those who came to our 

mixer in St. Louis. I feel the mixer would not of 

been possible without the efforts of Vice 

President Ted Zuk and his team and our course 

our great sponcers.  

After such a great start it important to keep 

that momentim going . One of my first priorities 

will be to add enthusiastic members to the 

following committies: Bylaws and Policy, 

Budget, Code development, Education, Military 

Families and Outreach and Membership. I 

would like to make sure that we continue with 

the quarterly education segments ‘during our 

meetings. Last but not the least, remember, “In 
matters of style, swim with the current; in 

matters of principle, stand still like the rock.” 
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